Minutes of the September 20, 2021, Special Board Meeting of Sherman Township

The Special meeting of the Sherman Township Board was held on Monday, September 20, 2021, at 6:30
pm, in the meeting room of the township hall. Meeting was called to order by Supervisor-Smalligan at
6:28 pm. After the pledge of allegiance, roll call was taken and members present were Karen Berens,
Doug Berens, Stan Stroven, Ken Smalligan and Jamie Kukal.

There was no public comment at this time.

The recommendation provided by the Mayo Dr SAD committee, was presented by Jamie Kukal, to
continue with the $250. per resident for 2022. Motion was made by K Berens and 2nd by D Berens to
accept the recommendations of the Mayo Dr SAD for $250 per resident for 2022. All approved, motion
passed.

For the cemetery hydro seeding, Clerk-Kukal presented the results of the bids. ARTISAN BUILDING
AND DESIGN LLC was contacted, but not interested in placing a bid for the work. Christian Brothers
Landscaping was contacted, and their bid was not received by the deadline. Shoreline Landscaping came
in with a bid of $0.11/ foot and a total of $4,125. Motion was made by D Berens and 2nd by K Berens to
accept the bid from Shoreline for the cemetery hydro seeding. Chad Kukal mentioned that the remainder
of the portion was also ready for seeding and thought it would be a good idea to do both sections. D
Berens amended his previous motion. The new motion was to accept the bid from Shoreline, if they
could do the whole project at the $0.11/ per foot and not exceed double of the original bid. Roll call vote
was taken. Yes; K Bernes, D Berens, S Stroven, K Smalligan, and J Kukal. No; none. Motion passed.

For public or board member comment, J Kukal commented that she was waiting on the Lawyer’s
assistance with the Peterson Lake Public Notice and Resolution. She also said the lawyer encouraged her

to inform everyone on how difficult it usually is to get the DNR to designate a No Wake status.

S Stroven asked if the Mayo Dr SAD is regulated by the same restrictions as the other two Lakes SADs
and Supervisor-Smalligan commented that he was not sure and would look into it.

Meeting Adjourned at 6:44 pm.
Submitted by: Jamie Kukal-Clerk

Visitors present: Chad Kukal



